
12/24/94 

Richard Gallen 
260 Fifth Ave., 
New York, NY 10001 

Dear Richard, 

'esterday and the day before I kot long phone calls from strangers who 

had just read Case Open and just had t6 thank* me and fPal;se me for what they 

believed was the "courage"  writing the book required. I think the reaction is 

exaggerated but it is pleasant and it, while not daily, is surprisingly often 

and tells me that some titL.stores still have the books and sell them. -Lt also 

suggests what could have been. 

And it reminds me that it has been a long time since I've seen any 

accounting. I an not suggesting* that money is due me and have no 

reason to believe any is. 'Lt is just that we have no recc4ds of what 

the sale:: were and our books should, I think, have this information. 

I have reason to believe that in about three or four month{ pwrhaps a bit )1(  

longer, there will be a situation that should make for a market foiNiNEkt 

in particulor. 

I hope that whatever the problem was that changed you so has run its 

course and is of the past. 

Sincer7ly, 

(614  

Barold Weisberg 


